Dear Elk Stream Ranch Property Owner:

On behalf of the Elk Stream Ranch Board of Directors, you are invited to attend the 2009 Annual Meeting of the Elk Stream Ranch Property Owners Association (ESRPOA).  The business meeting will be held Saturday, August 8, 2009, starting promptly at 1:30. Please plan to arrive early at 12:00 to connect with your neighbors and enjoy lunch. The meeting will again be held at Keith and Mary Payden’s barn on lot 21.  Please RSVP to Doug Hoover at  dhoover1027@hughes.net by August 1st so we can confirm our estimates for food, seating and determination of Quorum.

The agenda, budget and proxy materials for the meeting are enclosed.  If there are items that you would like to add to the agenda, please notify the Board by August 7th so time can be allotted.  Of course, items can be introduced from the floor under new business.

There is a great deal of information to share and in addition we have a number of important issues that will come before the membership for vote. These include: 

· We will elect one new Director to the Board of Directors.  Doug Hoover’s 3-year term expires with this meeting.
· We will review all of the activities that have occurred during the past year including reports by the Property Management Committee and Design Review Committee.

· We will not be proposing any new special assessments nor will we be proposing a dues change for the next year.

Please review the enclosed information and if you cannot attend the meeting examine the proxy information. We will continue with the proxy process in past years to comply with new requirements of Colorado Law SB 100. PLEASE READ THE INSTRUCTIONS CAREFULLY AS FOUND IN THE ATTACHMENT. We sometimes have to call those who do not get their proxy’s mailed or faxed. Please make every effort to do them if you cannot attend in person – thanks.  If we do not have enough attendees and proxies to make a quorum, we cannot conduct business – greatly inconviencing those who traveled to attend this business meeting.
Best regards and we hope to see you at the meeting,

Doug Hoover, Steve Boone and Barry Stone

Board of Directors
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